

## OTIS RESERVOIR PROPERTY OWNERS ASSOCIATION, INC. EAST OTIS, MASSACHUSETTS 01029 (ORPOA) INCORPORATED 1956

## ANNUAL MEETING NOTICE-SUNDAY JUNE 27, 2021 Farmington River Regional School-Rt. 8

Hello all,

I'm happy to say that after a very stressful year, 2021 is definitely starting to feel better. As bad as 2020 was, we certainly took advantage of the outdoors and the reservoir last summer. Looking ahead, I'm optimistic that things will eventually get back to normal.

Our winter felt like a real winter for a change, and it was nice seeing all the skaters, sledders, skiers and fishermen enjoying the lake. The gate was closed on March 26th, and thanks to some extremely warms temps and a windy week, ice out was just two days later on the 28th.

At this time of year we ask that each family join the ORPOA so we may continue to help maintain and monitor our lake. The dues are \$20.00 per year/per family and they pay for the annual water testing, membership in the Lakes and Ponds Association, donations to all our public safety organizations, and it helps in sponsoring the Fireworks Display.

The Annual ORPOA meeting will "tentatively" take place on Sunday, June 27th, 10am at the Farmington River Regional School on Rt. 8. We will have to follow any guidelines in place at that time. Updates will be on our website and Facebook page, as we get closer to June. The officers and board of directors will be introduced and elected. Other business will be discussed with an open mic for any questions concerning the lake. Once again, I encourage members to reach out to our younger generation to attend this meeting. The future of this reservoir is in their hands.

Our annual Fireworks Display will be held on Saturday, July 10th with a rain date of July 17th. Again, our fingers are crossed that the guidelines for gatherings, and the powers that be, will allow us to put on the show. Thank you to all that donated last year, even with the uncertainty, we raised the funds needed. If any of you would like to donate once again, that money will be added to this years fund and make our 2021 show even better!

Please fill out the attached slip and return with your \$20.00 dues and Fireworks donation.

For more information, visit our website: otisreservoirpropertyowners.com and Like Us on Facebook at ORPOA Otis Reservoir.

I'm hopeful we will see you all at the meeting!

PHONE NUMBERS: \_

Mark Amanti

If you would like to be added to our email list, contact us at: OtisReservoirPOA@gmail.com with the subject EMAIL LIST ADD

PAYMENTS MAY BE COMBINED ON ONE CHECK MADE PAYABLE TO:

ORPOA P.O. BOX 1325 EAST OTIS, MA 01029